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From: Scott Jones [mailto:sjones.aim@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2016 11:26 AM 
To: centcorridor@duke-energy.com; Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB case number 16-0253-GA-BTX 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing this email in regards to the Pipeline Project, mentioned in the Subject line. As a citizen, 
business owner, parent, community supporter and resident of Pleasant Ridge, I am completely against 
the idea of the pipeline and especially the proposed location. The thought of construction and more 
importantly the safety of our children is my primary concern. Our current energy system is working and 
has been working for decades. I understand the idea of "modernizing" our aging system but lets come 
up with a better solution. 

Thank You, 
Concerned Pleasant Ridge Resident 
Scott Jones 
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